
Tomahawk Elementary School Board Update November 9 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

November 23 – The end of Elementary School’s 1st trimester 

 November 24-26 – Thanksgiving Break 

November 8-19 Elementary Parent/Teacher Conferences - Both virtual and in-person conferences are 
available depending on parent preference. Teachers are in the process of scheduling conferences now. 

December Music/Art Program Information: 

JOY 2021 
  
Tuesday, December 14th 
9am Kindergarten Program   
1:30pm - First Grade Program 
  
Wednesday, December 15th 
9am - Fifth Grade Program 
1:30pm - Third Grade Program 
 
 
2nd and 4th grades will be in March 
 
5th Grade Student Council News 
 
The elementary student council is again under the direction of Mrs. Meghan Barker.  
The student council has been busy lately with the following activities: 
 
Mad Hatter Day TES Student Council organized a Mad Hatter Day on Wednesday, October 13th. TES 
students and staff were encouraged to wear fun hats to school on that day and donate $1 (or more) to 
Caps for Kids. This is a fantastic organization that supports children battling childhood cancer.  The 
student council raised $369.58 

TES Student Council is sponsoring a nickel war between the grade levels to benefit the Never Forgotten 
Honor Flight Program. The Never Forgotten Honor Flight is a Central Wisconsin based program whose 
goal is to fly veterans from our area who served during WWII, the Korean War, or the Vietnam War to 
Washington D.C. to visit the memorials erected in their honor. It costs roughly $500.00 to fly a single 
veteran on this memorable flight. Our goal is to sponsor as many veterans as possible from our area. 
With Veteran’s Day quickly approaching on November 11th, what better way to show veterans from our 
area that we remember and appreciate the sacrifices they have made for our country. We will keep a 
constant tally of the nickels (change) collected by the grade levels with jars in the school office. The 
grade level that collects the most will earn a sweet treat as a thanks for their efforts.  


